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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

September 13 – Student Verification Packages Due Back 

September 13 – Fire Drill 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

Welcome to our new families and welcome back to our returning families.  It has been a very 

busy week.  Students are settling into classrooms and routines.  We are looking forward to a very 

successful, busy year.  Cloverdale Traditional School is an amazing community.  Our PAC is 

organizing lots of activities throughout the year.  Please watch for their E-Blast for regular 

updates and volunteer opportunities.  Students will be given lots of opportunities to join clubs 

and activities.  Please encourage your child to get involved.  Our first school wide event will be 

meet the teacher and welcome back barbecue.  I hope that you are able to attend.  It is a great 

opportunity to look around your child’s classroom, hear what is planned for the school year, and 

social on the back field while having a bite to eat.   

I always enjoy talking to students and parents.  Please do not hesitate to drop by the office, send 

an email or phone to say Hello, share your ideas or voice a concern. 

Here’s to a very successful 2019-2020 school year! 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

Summer Watering Help 

Thank you to the following parents for volunteering a week out of their summer each to come to 

CTS and water all the garden beds for us:  Ashley Mullin, Carmelle Granger, Greg Horie, Nikki 

Chapman, Janice Mangano, Shannon Petrovic, Jen Irvine, Adrienne Maurakis, Starr Munro 

 

Parking 

Please remember when dropping off or picking up students each day that there is parent parking 

at the back of the school in Linwood Avenue.  The front of the school area is for staff parking and 

parent drop off only.  Please do not park in the drop off or staff parking.  The drop off lane is for 

drive through dropping off only.  A reminder that parents are not allowed to park in the Thrifty 

Foods parking lot, your vehicle will be towed.  As parking is at a premium we ask that you 

consider parking close by and walking with your children.   

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

1000 x 5 

Every child develops language, imagination and love of learning by hearing story after story by 

age five. Many families lack the resources to provide these critical books for their babies and 

preschoolers.  With your help 1000X5 has sent 200,000 books into homes providing 30 

books/year for each child. That changes everything in reading opportunities and habits.  

The program always needs more books.  Drop your gently used picture books for babies and 

preschoolers off in the bin in the school office. 

 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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